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  September 30, 2024 

NOTICE TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS 

OF THE CITY OF MARINE CITY 

 

NOTICE OF GENERAL ELECTION 

 

  

Notice is hereby given that the General Election will be held for the qualified electors of the City of 

Marine City on Tuesday, November 5, 2024 from 7:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m., at the Guy Community Center, 

260 S Parker Street, Marine City, MI 48039. 

 

 

PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

The public accuracy test of the tabulation voting equipment is scheduled for 4:30 p.m. on October 7, 

2024 at the Office of the City Clerk. The public test will be conducted for the purpose of testing the 

accuracy of the tabulating equipment and programs, which will be used to tabulate the voted ballots. 

The Public is invited to attend. 

 

EARLY VOTING HOURS 

The City will offer early voting for nine (9) consecutive days prior to the election beginning October 26, 

2024 and ending on November 3, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. each day. 

  

 

SATURDAY CLERK’S OFFICE HOURS 

The City Clerk’s office will be open Saturday, November 2, 2024 from 8:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m., for 

electors who wish to receive an absent voter ballot for the election. 

 

 

ABSENT VOTER BALLOTS 

Absent voter ballots for the Election will be available at the Office of the City Clerk, 260 S Parker Street, 

Marine City, MI 48039, Monday through Thursday, 8 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., until November 4, 2024 at 4:00 

p.m. Electors who have lost their absentee ballot or not yet received their ballot in the mail may submit 

a written request to spoil their absent voter ballot and receive a new absent voter ballot in the clerk’s 

office until November 4, 2024 at 4:00 p.m. 

 

Absentee Voter and Other Changes.  The passage of Proposal 3 in November of 2018 caused various 

changes related to the voting process. Some of the changes include:  

 

• Citizens can register to vote by mail until 15 days before an election; 

• Citizens can also register to vote in person with the Clerk’s office until 8:00 P.M. on Election 

night. 

• All registered voters can vote absentee without needing to provide a reason. Please see the 

Quick Link to sign up as a permanent absentee voter.  


